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Case number 21-36-EL-BGN

| like the use of solar panels and think this is the future. Why can't we use more public land? Every city,
town and village has unused acreage around water well fields and sewer treatment plants that should

be used. The village of LaRue water and sewer plant have approximately 60 acres that could be used.

The Ohio State Department of Natural Resources has thousands of acres between LaRue and Marion

alone. Why not use this land?

Marion County has thousands of acres in CREP that could be purchased.

Thank You,
Mark Hardin
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